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PUBLIC NOTICE 

12 June 2024 / 22 ज्येष्ठ 1946 
 

Subject: Rescheduling of the National Common Entrance Test [NCET 2024] – Reg. 

 

The National Testing Agency (NTA) would like to inform all stakeholders regarding the status of the 

National Common Entrance Test (NCET) 2024, which was scheduled to be conducted on 12 June 2024 

(Wednesday) from 02:00 to 05:00 P.M. (IST).  

 

The NCET 2024, designed for admission to the 4-Year Integrated Teacher Education Programme (ITEP) 

in selected Central/State Universities/Institutions, including IITs, NITs, RIEs, and Government Colleges 

for the Academic Session 2024-25, covered a total of 66 subjects. These comprised 38 languages, 26 

Domain subjects, one General Test, and one Teaching Aptitude Test. Each candidate was required to take 

a total of 7 subjects, including 2 languages, 3 domain subjects, 1 General Test, and 1 Teaching Aptitude 

Test. 

 

This year, 40,233 candidates registered for the NCET 2024. According to biometric registration data, 

approximately 29,000 candidates appeared for the examination at 292 centres located in about 160 cities 

across the country. 

 

Unfortunately, due to technical reasons, the examination, which had commenced at some centres, 

could not be initiated at all examination centres. As a result, the examination has been postponed. A 

new date for the NCET 2024 will be announced soon through the official NCET portal. 

 

The NTA regrets the inconvenience caused to the candidates.In case any candidate faces difficulty for 

NCET 2024, he/she may contact 011 - 40759000 / 011 - 69227700 or e-mail at ncet@nta.ac.in 
 

 

The candidates are also advised to be in touch with the NTA website(s) www.nta.ac.in and 

https://ncet.samarth.ac.in/ for the latest updates regarding the exam. 

 

 

     
                                                                     (Dr. Sadhana Parashar) 

                                                           Senior Director, NTA 
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